

National Office

ice Regional Operations

rations Telephone: 04 463 8000

45 – 47 Pipitea Street

reet Fax: 04 463 8252 www.minedu.govt.nz

Thorndon

PO Box 1666

O815361 IM60/104/57/3

New Zealand

31 October 2013

Grant Elmsly fyi-requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Grant Elmsly

Thank you for your email of 4 October 2013 requesting:

A copy of the 1999 or 2000 ERO Report that caused Rotorua Princess of Wales Health Camp school to be closed and all related correspondence involving Ministry of Education, Judy Keaney and Yvonne Evans.

Ministry staff sought your confirmation that you were requesting:

Education, Judy Keaney and Yvonne Evans. ...the ERO report of 1999 or 2000 on the Princess of Wales Health Camp School, and correspondence relating to that report, involving the Ministry of

You confirmed that wording by email on 4 October 2013

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982

Release of Information

as Appendix 1. The documents which you requested are enclosed and are itemised in the attached list

Yours sincerely

Katrina Casey
Deputy Secretary
Regional Operations

Encls

Appendix 1

	8 30 November 1999	7 28 October 1999	6 19 October 1999	5 29 September 1999	4 23 September 1999	3 September 1999	2 17 September 1999	1 June 1999	Document Date
24 August 2000 Submission to Minister of Education Initiating	per memo to Secretary for Education about Appointment of Commissioner			ber letter to David Freyne, Chairperson of the Board of Trustees of Te Kura Hauora		Confirmed Discretionary Review Report on Te Kura Hauora	ber letter to Secretary for Education accompanying item below	Health Camp Schools: Issues Report	Document description
Jim Matheson, Kathy Phillips, Ministry of	Kathy Phillips, Senior Manager, National Operations	Kathy Smith, Group Manager, Ministry of Education		NO. AMERICAN CONTRACT	Ron Turner, Executive Director, Children's Health Camps Board	ERO	Karen Sewell for Chief Review Officer, ERO	ERO	Author